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November 25, 2014

Matthew I Thomas, Agent
Vision Security LLC

508 W 800N

Orem, UT 84057

Dear Mr. Thomas:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council nonrenewal of your
Alarm Sales and Alarm Business licenses based on nonappearance, the police report, and
prior testimony.

On November 13, 2014, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Public Works Committee with respect to
the renewal application for the Alarm Sales and Alarm Business licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses not be renewed. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, November 25, 2014, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not
appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Public Works
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Works Committee, the Common
Council voted to not renew your Alarm Sales and Alarm Business licenses based on
nonappearance, the police report, and prior testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Hall + Room 205 - 200 E. Wells St—*Milwaukee, WI 53202 Bihiaisvy
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 288-3456 « www.milwaukee gov/cityclerk '
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November 25, 2014
Saqib Javed
2326 W Parnell Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Javed:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council nonrenewal of your
Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on nonappearance and the police report.

On November 13, 2014, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Public Works Committee with respect to
the renewal application for the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license in which the
Committee recommended that the license not be renewed. You were further notified that
the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday,
November 25, 2014, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file
written objections to the report of the Public Works Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Works Committee, the Common
Council voted to not renew your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on
nonappearance and the police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

RSKI
ty Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 - 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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November 25, 2014

Murad Alhakimi
1428 N 54™ St
Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Alhakimi:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committec voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council a fifteen day suspension
of your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on item #1 of the police report.

On November 13, 2014, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Public Works Committee with respect to
the renewal application for the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license in which the
Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a fifteen day suspension. You
were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at
its meeting of Tuesday, November 25, 2014, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place,
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Public
Works Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Works Committee, the Common
Council voted to renew with a fifteen day suspension your Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver’s license based on item #1 of the police report.

Said suspension of your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license is to be in effect

between November 25, 2014 through 11:59 p.m., December 9, 2014.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZAR!
City Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W) 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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November 25, 2014
Jean Mosima
PO Box 1887
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Mosima:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council a ten day suspension of
your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on the police report.

On November 13, 2014, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Public Works Committee with respect to
the renewal application for the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license in which the
Committee recommiended that the license be renewed with a ten day suspension. You
were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at
its meeting of Tuesday, November 25, 2014, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place,
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Public
Works Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Works Committee, the Common

Council voted to renew with a ten day suspension your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on the police report.

Said suspension of your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license is to be in effect

between November 25, 2014 through 11:59 p.m., December 4, 2014.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI
Nty Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W! 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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November 25, 2014

Kevin Boon
544 E Ogden Ave #700-191
Milwaukee, W1 53202

Dear Mr. Boon:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council to deny your application
for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public
Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your nonappearance despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2014, the Common Council Considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,
 (
JAMESR. OWCZARSKI
ity Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI| 53202 ’% s
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk X
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November 25, 2014

Adrian Green

4632 N 45" St

Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Green:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council to deny your application
for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public
Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your nonappearance despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing,

On Tuesday, November 25, 2014, the Common Council Considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

SR.OWC SKI
ty Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 - Fax (414) 286-3456 - www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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November 25, 2014

Ronald Sloan
70508 N Presidio |
Milwaukee, WI 53227

Dear Mr. Sloan:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council to deny your application
for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public
Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your nonappearance despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2014, the Common Council Considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

[f you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

O
ES R. OWCZARSKI
Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukea. gov/cityclerk
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November 25, 2014

Anthony Thomas
9205 W Birch Ave #4
Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. Thomas:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council to deny your application
for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public

Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your nonappearance despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2014, the Common Council Considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

RS

JAMES R. OWC Kl
ity Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 * 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W! 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 - Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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November 25, 2014
Tyjuan Jones
8318 N 93" St
Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Jones:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Commitiee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council to deny your application
for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public
Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your nonappearance despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2014, the Common Council Considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.mitwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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November 25, 2014

Antwann McBride
2661 N Fratney St
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. McBride:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council to deny your application
for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public
Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your nonappearance despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2014, the Common Council Considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

o

AMES R. OWGXARSKI
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. - Milwaukee, WI 53202 %
Phone {414) 286-2221 - Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.govicityclerk //%
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November 25, 2014

Frederick Linder
2539 N Richards St
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Linder:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council to deny your application
for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public

Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your nonappearance despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2014, the Common Council Considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

J S R.rOWC SKI
ity Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. ¢« Milwaukee, W) 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 288-3456 » www .milwaukee.govi/cityclerk '// 3
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November 25, 2014

Mark D Walton
1667 S 26" St #3
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Walton:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council to deny your application
for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public

Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your nonappearance despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2014, the Common Council Considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

o (A

MES R. OWCZA
Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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November 25, 2014

Arshak Kalenjian
4565 S Whitnall Ave #103
St Francis, WI 53235

Dear Mr. Kalenjian:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to thé City’s Common Council to deny your application
for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public

Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your nonappearance despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2014, the Common Council Considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

R

JAMES R. OWCZA
ity Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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November 25, 2014

Kevin Price
4758 N 30" St
Milwaukee, W1 53209

Dear Mr. Price:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council to deny your application
for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public
Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your nonappearance despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing,

On Tuesday, November 25, 2014, the Common Council Considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

2.

AMES R. OWC SKI
City Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee govicityclerk
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November 25, 2014
Abdelmuti O Al
738 W Historic Mitchell St
Milwaukee, WI 53204
Dear Mr. Ali:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, the City’s Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council to deny your application
for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public
Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your nonappearance despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2014, the Common Council Considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

< A

JAMES R. OWC SK1
City Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Mitwaukee. WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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